Oklahoma Business Ethics Consortium

January 14, 2004
11:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m.

Agenda

I. Introductions







11:30 

II. Consortium – Business Updates




12:10
A. Mission Statement  & Upcoming Meetings
· Shannon Warren, Warren Consulting LLC
B. Disclaimer







12:15
· Myrna Latham,  McAfee & Taft

· Don Hager,  Debee, Gilchrist & Lidia
“Members of the Oklahoma Business Ethics Consortium frequently share information concerning various issues and developments that may have legal implications.  The discussions, commentary, and hand-outs at OBEC meetings or presentations to other organizations are for general informational purposes only.  They cover only some aspects of the subject topic, and do not constitute a complete legal analysis of the topic or how it might apply to any particular set of facts.  Before taking any action based on information presented by an OBEC member, participants are encouraged to consult a qualified attorney.  The observations and comments of presenters at OBEC meetings and networking are the views and opinions of the presenter and do not constitute the opinion or policies of OBEC or any of its members.”

III.  Presentation by Tom Hill, Kimray





12:30
 

IV.  Adjourn









1:30

Expected Participants:
Leah Brant, Enterprise Rent-A-Car

Ron Connor, Cole & Reed, P.C.

Peter Dobelbower, Hobby Lobby

Cheryl Doellefeld-Barth, Character of Excellence
Rod Edwards, Manor Care

Dr. Pat Fitzgerald, Oklahoma City University  

David Fleet,  Horton Insurance

Valerie Fried, Capitol Abstract
Linda Garton, Buy-For-Less
Don Hager,  Debee, Gilchrist & Lidia

Marilyn Hughes, Okla Ethics Commission

Devon Hyde, Mercy Hosptial
Myrna Latham, McAfee-Taft
Muffin McNeil, St. Anthony’s 
Larry Musslewhite, OES (OKC Metro Employers 
   Council)
Sandy Payne, Okla Employment Security Commission
Gloria Pollard, Cox Convention Center

Jim Priest, McKinney Stringer

Judy Robbins, Francis Tuttle Technology
Carolyn Slaughter, OES (OKC Metro Employers 
    Council)
Wanda Smith, The Fountains at Canterbury
Dr. Tom Stone, Oklahoma State University
Mike Strong, Oklahoma Quality Association
Diana Wall, Accel Financial Staffing                              

     Consultants

Shannon Warren, Warren Consulting LLC
Debie Weaver, The Fountains at Canterbury
Harry Whitney, Mercy Hospital

